
Be part of work to improve end of life care and bereavement support across Derby 
and Derbyshire - Joined Up Care Derbyshire (JUCD) and the Integrated Care Board (ICB) 
have a programme of work to achieve the strategy and national ambitions for end-of-life 
care. They are wanting representation from community members for this work to ensure 
a variety of voices and opinions are heard, and are looking for people with an interest in 
end-of-life care to join the People Driving Change workstream. Anyone who has an 
interest in end-of-life care, may have experienced someone close receive care, or feel 
they have a good understanding of your community’s needs is welcome to get involved. 
You can get involved by:                                                                                                                    

• Being part of a network that receives regular updates of the work being carried 
out. 

• Attending meetings when it is relevant to you or your community. 

• Putting forward comments and ideas for consideration 

• A lay representative on the End-of-life programme board. 

If you would like to find out more, email Julie.mehigan@treetopshospice.org.uk 
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